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Thank you for attending this Opening
Ceremony of the new Village Hall

Programme:

11.00am Welcome by the Chairman of the
Trustees, Mr Gordon Breeze

11.05am Opening Ceremony by the Earl &
Countess Howe

11.15am Tour of Refurbished Hall

We welcome the Earl & Countess Howe, who have
kindly agreed to perform the Opening Ceremony,

together with representatives of
Wycombe District Council.

We also welcome Mr Keith Barnes, past Chairman
of the Village hall and Trustee

for 33 years, after whom the new
meeting room is named.

The Village Hall Trustees are grateful for the
support and donations which have enabled us to

complete the first phase of the project.



The Village Hall 2000 Sponsors
The National Lottery Charities Board, Wycombe District

Council, Penn & Tylers Green Carnival Committee, Mr Tim
Winter, Mr Bill Sadler, Penn & Tylers Green Fun Run

Committee, the Masonic Centenary Fund, Penn & Tylers
Green Society, Chepping Wycombe Parish Council, Penn

Parish Council, Mr Joe Gleeson, Evening Women’s
Institute, Peter Brown (Editor of Village Voice), Halifax
Plc, Sir Oliver Millar, Penn & Tylers Green Residents

Association, Mr Richard McCauley, Jim & Jean Senior and
various local companies.

Also, we thank all the individual sponsors who pledged
through the Village Voice

and who attended the Village Ball.

Tylers Green Village Hall Trustees:

Chairman - Mr Gordon Breeze
Treasurer - Mr Paul Ricketts
Secretary - Mr Ray Bradley
Trustees - Mr Keith Barnes, Mrs Margaret Burrell, Mrs

Chris Clark, Mr Bill Edwards, Mr Steve
Grudgings, Mrs Judith Morris, Mr Bill Sadler



The Future

The Facilities that you see today should greatly enhance
village life in many ways.

However, in 2001, we should like to make the large hall
suitable for concerts and shows, by providing modern
sound and lighting equipment, an acoustic ceiling and a
properly surfaced and landscaped car park.

Fund raising has already started, so please look out for
future attractions, starting with Joe Gleeson’s Irish
Night in March.

We are grateful to the villagers who completed the
decorating of the new accommodation - Debbie Keegan,
Olive and Derek Nation, Phillip and Margaret Cooper
and Gerald Davey.

We acknowledge the professional support in completing
the work, including the Architect, Richard Clark,
ARIBA, Croft Construction, and our Consultants,
EECP and CCP.

Valuable assistance was also given by Bucks Community
Action.
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